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ITEM 
New Lodging and Entertainment Liquor License for Rocky Mountain Merc LLC dba Rocky Mountain 
Mercantile at 119 E 1st Street, Building A for Jeff Bamburg. 

BACKGROUND 
A new Colorado Lodging and Entertainment License application was filed with the City Clerk on 
February 22, 2023. The Notice of Public Hearing was published on February 28, 2023 in the 
Mountain Mail and the premises was posted on March 22, 2023. 

Lodging and Entertainment license permits the sale to the public of malt, vinous, and spirituous 
liquors for consumption on the premises in open containers. Sandwiches and light snacks at all 
times of alcohol sales. Not to include rooms for alcohol service. 

All proper fees have been remitted to the City and State of Colorado. The location has passed 
inspections by the Police and Fire Departments. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the Liquor Licensing Authority approve a new Lodging and Entertainment 
Liquor License for Rocky Mountain Merc LLC dba Rocky Mountain Mercantile. 

SUGGESTED MOTION 

Following a public hearing on the matter, a Liquor Authority member should “move to approve a new 
Lodging and Entertainment Liquor License for Jeff Bamburg, Rocky Mountain Merc LLC dba Rocky 
Mountain Mercantile” followed by a second and roll call vote. 














































